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Andrea Gyger

From:

Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 8:24 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: internet voting

Dear Secretary of State Wayne Williams: 

  

Please do not expand internet voting. In fact, I would like to see mail-in ballot and internet voting rescinded 

except in special cases. Expanding unverifiable voting practices that can be abused is not even worth 

exploring.   

  

Thank you, 

Melodee Hallett 

Salida City Council 




